5. CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The main conclusions of the process are that: 
 
Once the review of the reporting information and calculation of emissions of TRANSPORTADORA DE GAS INTERNACIONAL TGI concerning the requirements of ISO 14064-1:2018 (NTC-ISO 14064-1:2020) was conducted, it was concluded that the organization meets most of the associated requirements but has some aspects to be included, so that it can close the gap and perform a complete application of this standard in its processes of accounting, reporting, and verification of organizational GHG emissions. 
 
IT IS RECOMMENDED for the third-party audit process of the 2021 report under this standard to be performed AFTER OVERCOMING THE IDENTIFIED GAPS, since as evidenced at this time, compliance with all the requirements of ISO 14064-1:2018 (NTC-ISO 14064-1:2020) is not met. However, as previously reiterated, the adjustments to be made are easily implemented, and the organization is already complying with most of the associated requirements. 

